
State Water Resources Control Board
Proposed Fees for Recycled Water Permits

Fees Stakeholder Meeting
Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 1:00 – 3:00 PM
Webcast Link: https://video.calepa.ca.gov/

This meeting will only be held remotely by webcast and Zoom.
Questions about fees may be submitted prior to and during the meeting to 

FeeBranch@waterboards.ca.gov.
Questions about recycled water should be submitted to 

recycledwater@waterboards.ca.gov.
The Water Boards permit the production and use of recycled water in multiple ways due 
to the complexity, diversity, and location of recycled water projects. Legislative changes 
in 2023 enabled the Water Boards to assess fees for all types of recycled water permits, 
allowing the Water Boards to effectively carry out recycled water permitting 
responsibilities. Staff is seeking input on initial concepts for the implementation of the 
proposed water recycling permit fee structure. This meeting will provide an overview of 
the types of recycled water permits and an initial concept of the proposed fee structure.

How to Participate via Zoom: The meeting will be held via webcast and the Zoom 
online platform. We encourage public participation in the meeting. If you would like to 
ask questions or provide comments during the workshop, complete the following 
instructions by Wednesday, July 17 at 12:00 PM.

· Send an email to FeeBranch@waterboards.ca.gov with the subject line “Water 
Recycling Requirements” and include the following information in the body of the 
email:

o Your name
o Your email address
o Who you represent (i.e., self, another person, an organization)
o Whether you intend to participate via videoconference or telephonically
o If calling in, please provide the last three digits of the phone number you will 

be calling from

The meeting coordinator will respond to your email with instructions.

For more information about recycled water, please visit:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/recycledwater
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